
Worldham Parish Council


has invited 


Glenn Peacey 


Programme Manager for Hampshire Superfast Broadband Programme


to discuss with residents of Worldham Parish the planned roll out of superfast broadband to the Worldham area


on Wednesday 25th April at 7.30 pm


at East Worldham village hall.


This is your opportunity to find out about the future plans for broadband in the Worldham Parish.








